
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Tuesday 28th September - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Wednesday 29th September - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Friday 1st October - Black History Month & WCPS Teeth Brushing Month  
Mon 4th - Fri 8th October - World Space Week 
Tuesday 5th October - World Teacher Day  
Tuesday 5th October - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Thursday 7th October - Reception Open Day (9.30am - 10.30am)  
Tuesday 12th October - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Thursday 14th October - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am) 

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

On Friday we start our month of teeth brushing. As I said before, many children across the country 
have exceptionally poor oral hygiene and poor dental management. Slough has one of the worst 
dental records in the country and if I can be forthright, I am not surprised as I often see pupils 
with rotting teeth in the school. Local dentists inform us that the children they see, have such bad 
rotten teeth that their tooth socket is damaged even before they get their adult teeth. The good 
news is that it is easy to look after your teeth by eating less sugar and brushing all over for two 
minutes.  
 
Therefore, in October each pupil will receive a toothbrush and dry brush their teeth every day 
straight after lunch. They will brush for two minutes while following a fun and engaging character 
brushing their teeth. The aim is to establish a routine that will become habitual: 

• they will dry brush for two minutes  
• they will learn to brush all their teeth well 

Please click this link to watch a useful video, which we would be grateful if you could use this at 
home as well https://youtu.be/CmZp1wdJAw4  
 
Friday is also the start of Black History Month. We do a lot to support the representation of black 

achievement within our curriculum. We also talk about this as staff and bring this straight into the 

classroom. This year we have made a conscious effort to embed the achievement of black men 

and women more implicitly into the curriculum. For example, in science we have ensured that the 

contributions of black scientist are recognised and discussed. We will ensure this month has an 

extra focus in black history in our PSHE lessons, but our goal is to challenge perceptions and learn 

about the contributions made. We ask you to do the same at home.  
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We are holding Nursery and Reception Open Days for 2022 admissions. You will find more details 

in the below flyer. If you would like to attend any of the open days then please contact 

admissions@wexhamprimary.com  

Nursery Open Days: 

1. Wednesday 29th September: 10am – 11am 
2. Tuesday 5th October: 10am – 11am 
3. Tuesday 12th October: 10am – 11am 

Reception Open Days: 

1. Tuesday 28th September: 10am – 11am 
2. Thursday 7th October: 9.30am – 10.30am 
3. Thursday 14th October: 10am – 11am 
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GREAT NEWS!!! We have recently been accepted onto the Microsoft Showcase and Incubator 
school program. This is a great achievement as we had to share how our school had incorporated 
digital technology with our school, our lessons, and our community.  We have a long-term plan to 
support learning through technology and being part of this program will really help and support 
our journey. We hope to share more about this with you over the next two years as we work with 
the Microsoft Team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely week ahead.  
 

Miss Mehat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

 
Parking 
Nursery parents must NOT park at the main entrance gate, you should park in the parent car park 
for drop off/pick up. Today we had deliveries and the drivers found it very difficult to gain access. 
Front Office Team  
 
Absence Reporting 
Remind to parents that it is a legal duty to report you child’s absence. You are able to use the 
absence line on the telephone or pupil absence form on the website 
Front Office Team  
 
Coats  
All children must bring a coat to school as they are expected to go outside. Even if they do not like 
wearing the coat, they must have it. 
Miss Mehat  
 
Football Boots  
Football boots must not be worn to school. They can only be used for afterschool football club - 
not during the school day.  
Miss Mehat 
 
Sport4Kids 
Sport4Kids are BACK this October half term! We are delighted to run fun, engaging, and safe 
sports and activity programmes in New Haw/Woking, Guildford, Egham, Yateley, Farnborough, 
Iver Heath, Langley, Windsor, Wexham, Maidenhead and Chobham. 
Our Holiday Camps will run from 25th-29th October 2021 and spaces are LIMITED. 
We will be running 3 different provisions (this may vary slightly per venue): 

• Early Years provision for children aged 4-5years 
• Multi-Activity provision for children aged 6-12years 
• Football provision for children aged 4-12years 

The programme is £32-£36 per child, per day. Select childcare vouchers are accepted and the 
following discounts are available: 

• Sibling Discount (automatically applied at checkout) 
• 10% Membership Discount 
• 10% Blue Light Card Discount (you can only use one discount in any one transaction) 
• 5-day Block Booking Discount 

see below for more information  
S4K Team  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Perfecting Arts Holiday Camp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Top Table  

Each week pupils are selected to join the Senior Leadership Team at the Top Table. This is a special 
privilege for pupils with exceptional piece of work.  
Last week, Mrs Harris sat down with a very special group of students for our weekly Top Table 
Lunch. They received table service and indulged in some yummy fish and chips and enjoyed having 
lunch together and sharing their achievements.  
Here are the reasons why they were chosen for the Top Table:  
 
LOWER PRIMARY  
Year 1  
Italy: Shay for learning the story and re-telling with enthusiasm and for always being ready.  
Poland: Aveer for his enquiry questioning.  
Spain: Sheena for doubling and halving work during busy learning time. 
 
Year 2  
Fiji: Mehr Ali for excellent attention to his writing including finger spaces and phonics.  
Tonga: Jayaan for his writing for accuracy and improved handwriting. 
Australia: Albie for his independent Maths work every morning this week. 
 
Year 3  
Egypt: Faidra Ntani for being a good talk partner in maths. 
Ethiopia: Karanbir for sharing his views and ideas in a respectful manner and being generally 
SUPER friendly and welcoming! 
South Africa: Urooj for going over and beyond to research the Stone Age topic 
 
UPPER PRIMARY  
Year 4 
Cuba: Abdullah for using purposeful word choices in his innovation stage of his writing, making it 
an interesting and exciting read so far! 
Canada: Haleema for being able to use a range of mathematical strategies to help her with her 
learning. 
Mexico: Kyan for spotting patterns in his addition strategies work to help him apply his skills to 
some more challenging questions 
 
Year 5  
Peru: Yasmin for using her background knowledge of the class reader to understand the sections 
of the text that we are reading together. 
Brazil: Simrina for her great knowledge of the class reader which has helped others understand 
the text much better. 
Argentina: Yusuf for going above and beyond to improve his handwriting 
 
Year 6 
Philippines: Juwariya for her recent effort in T4W where she has been innovating her sentences 
independently. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
China: Anas for using place value charts and factor bugs to enable him to succeed independently 
in maths this week 
Sri Lanka: Inayah for taking such pride over her work and always completing it to a high standard. 
Her short burst write today was particularly strong. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


